
Suggested Pulpit Announcements 
Regarding Abortion Proposal

Note: Each of these announcements direct parishioners to the 
parish website or bulletin for more information. Please be sure 
to include information on the campaign at the parish website or 
bulletin for the week that the announcement is made. The cam-
paign website can be found at the following QR code:

 

supportmiwomenandchildren.org

The Catholic bishops in Michigan are calling on all Catho-
lics to vote no on Proposal 3 on the November election bal-
lot. The proposal would create a constitutional amendment 
to allow for unlimited, unregulated abortion throughout all 
of pregnancy. For more information about the proposal and 
how to help defeat it, please see our parish bulletin/website 
for how to connect with the official vote no campaign.

The Catholic dioceses and bishops in Michigan are calling 
on all Catholics to vote no on Proposal 3 on the November 
election ballot. The proposal would take away parental 
consent requirements and allow children to get abortions 
or undergo sterilization without their parents’ consent or 
knowledge. For more information about the proposal and 
how to help defeat it, please see our parish bulletin/website 
for how to connect with the official vote no campaign.

The Catholic bishops and dioceses in Michigan are calling 
on all Catholics to vote no on Proposal 3 on the November 
election ballot. The proposal would allow any person to 
perform an abortion—not just doctors or physicians—and 
would remove any legal consequences for anyone who 
conducts a botched abortion. For more information about 
the proposal and how to help defeat it, please see our par-
ish bulletin/website for how to connect with the official vote 
no campaign.

The Catholic bishops in Michigan together with all the dio-
ceses in this state are calling on all Catholics to vote no on 
Proposal 3 on the November election ballot. The proposal 
would force taxpayers to fund abortions and would revoke 
the rights of medical personnel who refuse to provide abor-
tions. For more information about the proposal and how to 
help defeat it, please see our parish bulletin/website for 
how to connect with the official vote no campaign.

The Catholic bishops in Michigan together with the dio-
ceses in this state are calling on all Catholics to vote no on 
Proposal 3 on the November election ballot. The proposal 
would prevent the state legislature from enacting any health 
or safety regulations on abortion providers and allow abor-
tion providers to conduct an abortion on a child without the 
parent’s knowledge or permission. For more information 
about the proposal and how to help defeat it, please see our 
parish bulletin/website for how to connect with the official 
vote no campaign.

The Catholic bishops in Michigan together with the dio-
ceses in this state are calling on all Catholics to vote no on 
Proposal 3 on the November election ballot. This would al-
low abortion up to the moment of birth for practically any 
reason. For more information about the proposal and how 
to help defeat it, please see our parish bulletin/website for 
how to connect with the official vote no campaign.

The Catholic bishops in Michigan together with the dio-
ceses in this state are calling on all Catholics to vote no on 
Proposal 3 on the November election ballot. The proposal 
would give legal immunity to a school worker or anyone 
who helps a teen get an abortion without the parents’ con-
sent. For more information about the proposal and how to 
help defeat it, please see our parish bulletin/website for 
how to connect with the official vote no campaign.

C o n f e r e n c e

Michigan
Catholic

http://supportmiwomenandchildren.org 



